


 
Registrar Policies:  Jay reported there are no new policies to report except the one that Jordan 
just brought up, which will be voted on at UAAC Subcommittee.  Dr. Wood has been asked by 
Provost Gillis to insert some language to the new program proposal form about Sun Setting.  
We talked about this with the notion after 3, 4 or 5 years if you haven’t met the targets you laid 
out in your program proposal we would sun set the program.  Maybe put a sentence in the 
section where it talks about projections, enrollments and targets where it states that if you 
haven’t met your targets in 3, 4 or 5 years, we will close your program.   No one can seem to 
think that this has ever been in writing and this was just something that Provost Brickhouse 
wanted.  Most think this was just a conversation about this and an understanding that if you 
don’t meet your target they would have a review in 3 years, but nothing was done.  
UAAC/GAAC should be in control of this process and it should not be solely based on academic, 
but needs to see how financially this affects us.  What is the cost to SLU?  After discussion, a 
review after 3 

review


